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From: [S!X]. <s8skinner@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 4:45 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

identification number RIN 3038-AC61

I'm not sure what the CFTC thinks gives them the right to tell me what choices i can make with my
money in the 1st place. I can understand limiting leverage on institutions that can affect the bigger
picture of the market but limiting my leverage as an independent trader just trying to stay a float will
only have one result. personally ill leave the US not only with my account but ill take my tax money and
citizenship to Europe as well. The US has taken enough from me over the last 15 yrs, taking my bread
and butter is just not gonna happen. Its my money not the government's and not the CFTC's.

Rich Skinner, Florida



